
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
Washington, D. C. 20426 

OFFICE OF ENERGY PROJECTS 

Mark Sturtevant 
PacificCorp 
825 NE Multnoman, Suite 1500 
Portland, OR 97232 

Subject: License Transition Meeting. 

Dear Mr. Sturtevant: 

Project No. 308-007--Oregon 
Wallowa Falls Hydroelectric Project 
PacifiCorp Energy 

December 6, 2017 

On January 5, 2017, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission issued to 
PacifiCorp an Order Issuing Subsequent License for the Wallowa Falls Project. The 
Commission also issued an Order on Rehearing and Clarification on October 19, 2017. 
The terms and conditions of this license were developed after considerable deliberation 
among many stakeholders and involvement of Commission staff. The order contains a 
number of items that require your attention and it is important to have a clear 
understanding of its requirements. Office of Energy Projects staff who worked on the 
license and those who will administer compliance with the terms of the license would like 
to offer to set up a meeting with you to discuss the requirements. The meeting can be 
held in-person or via teleconference. The goal of the meeting is to discuss the license 
requirements, clarify any issues regarding the license, ensure the timing of filing and 
review of the requirements are adequate to meet the needs of all parties, and to share 
infonnation among all of us. 

If you are interested in such a meeting, please contact me at 202-502-8171 or 
andrea.claros@ferc.gov. We look forward to working with you in ensuring a smooth 
transition to your license order implementation. 

Sincerely, 

Andrea Claros, Ecologist 
Division of Hydropower Administration 

and Compliance 
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Secretary 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
PO Box 1088 
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